
Ottawa, February 10, 1937 
907 Victoria Bldg. 

Sir, 
In the past you have been so kind as to 

supply this Consulate General, which was formerly 
located in Montreal and, on January 1, 1937 > w as 
transferred to Ottawa, with seven copies of all 
sorts of communications (memorandums, bulletins, 
circulars, etc.). concerning the Canadian Customs 
Regulations. 

Given the fact that henceforth the German 
Consulate General is in Ottawa and the German Con-
sulate remains in Montreal, I should be very much 
obliged if, in the future, you would kindly send 
six copies to this Office In Ottawa and one copy to 
the German Consulate in Montreal under the address: 

Germ,an Consulate 
1*^0 St. Catherine SJ. W. , 
I] o n t r e a 1, Que. 

I have the honour to be, 
Sir, 

Your obedient servant, 

t ?> (L. Ketnpff) n 

German Consul General 

>L 

The Commissioner of Customs, 
Department of National Revenue, 
0 t t a w a. 


